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Comments: Hello!

 

Thank you very much for your collaboration and openness to hearing the concerns and desired outcomes for the

local community. As you've heard many times, the Wynoochee is an area accessed by outdoor lovers of many

generations. It is imperative to the well-being of the community that access is maintained.

 

In Support of Alternative C with additions:

 

2270-400: Please consider the possibility of culvert replacement and partnering with other potential funders in

order to maintain the 400-spur road. If the situation arises that the road is converted to trail, please consider the

creation of a new trailhead facility that supports current needs. This is the most southerly route to access the

Olympic National Park and other backcountry corridors, and is very important to the trail system.

 

2270-600: Full support of the road to trail conversation. This is very exciting!

 

2270-530: Thank you for preserving this important section.

 

2270-500: Thank you for preserving this important section.

 

2270 Upper Loop Section: Oppose closure. Should there be no other alternative, please consider this converted

to a non-motorized travel route.

 

Disbursed Camping: Where feasible, please leave adequate space for safe turnaround and parking.

 

Foot paths on decommissioned roads:  Thank you for your acknowledgment and mention of slash-free zones for

non-motorized use, where feasible.

 

Wildlife Gate Season: Thank you for your continued conversation with WDFW regarding extending the gate being

open until November 1.

 

 

 


